
 
 
 
 
From: Laura Beth Strickland <Laurabeth@visitvicksburg.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 4:45 PM 
To: Kim Hopkins <kimh@vicksburg.org> 
Subject: Washington Street Park - March 16th 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Vicksburg.org . Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
 

To City of Vicksburg: 
  
I would like to request the use of Washington Street Park from 10:00 am – 5:00 pm for 
the Classic ‘Sip Fest Wheels Show featuring antique cars and motorcycles on 
Saturday, March 16th as part of Classic ‘Sip Fest – the celebration of the 130th 
anniversary of the bottling of Coca-Cola. We would like to close the streets on the 
1000 block and park the classic cars and motorcycles along Washington Street. 
Please ask the Board of Mayor and Aldermen for their approval. Thank you! 
  
Thank you, 
  
Laura Beth Strickland, Executive Director 
Vicksburg Convention & Visitors Bureau 
1619 Walnut Street 
Vicksburg, MS 39180 
www.VisitVicksburg.com 
601-831-3373 (M) 601-883-9956 (O) 
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